
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 
TO: All Staff and Physicians 
  
FROM: Senior Leadership Team 
  
Date: June 29, 2020 
  
SUBJECT: Resumption of Parking Fees Effective July 2nd  
 

 
Effective July 2nd, all hospitals in the Champlain region will resume paid parking for all staff, 
physicians, patients and visitors.  
 
Parking fees were temporarily waived during the months of April, May and June as gesture of 
support and appreciation for our dedicated “essential” workers.  
 
As we are now ramping up services and opening up options for visitors in the Champlain region, 
all hospitals are resuming their parking fees.  
 
Staff and physicians are asked to please ensure that you park only in the designated staff parking 
areas so that patients and visitors have access to the public parking lots.  
 
You are also asked to once again ensure that your parking tag is clearly visible in your vehicles.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  
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